
KING'S HARBOUR MASTER CLYDE

LNTM No 24/22

JET SKIING IN THE CLYDE DOCKYARD PORT

1. Mariners are advised that, as per QHM Clyde General Direction 12/22, otherwise than in accordance with a
written permission granted by the Queen's Harbour Master, no water-skiing or jet-skiing is permitted within the
Clyde Dockyard Port.

2. Ministry of Defence Police Clyde Marine Unit patrol the Gareloch, Loch Goil and Loch Long. Any jet skis found
in these areas will be asked to leave the water and a fine may be issued, at the discretion of QHM Clyde and
Ministry of Defence Police.

3. Further information can be obtained from the QHM Clyde website Using the port for recreation | Royal Navy
(mod.uk) or QHM Harbour Control on VHF CH73 or 01436 674321 Ext. 3555 (OOH: 4005).

4. Next LNTM 25/22.

 

Thursday 08 Sep 2022 

Ian White 
King's Harbour Master Clyde

https://www.royalnavy.mod.uk/qhm/clyde/local-notices/general-directions/2022/12-22-water-sports-in-the-clyde-dockyard-port
https://www.royalnavy.mod.uk/qhm/clyde/using-the-port-for-recreation
https://www.royalnavy.mod.uk/qhm/clyde/using-the-port-for-recreation

